Rebecca Hinchliffe
Levant

Please remove homeschoolers from the language of both LD 1343 and LD 1426.
Studies show that private home education is working well. Funding homeschoolers
blurs the lines between private and public education, destroys the innovative spirit of
the option, will be a breeding ground for fraud, and is bound to introduce into the
home the very problems that plague our public schools.

I do appreciate the thought and effort that went into this bill. The desire to help defray
the costs for homeschooling families was a wonderful idea, but one that may have
future ramifications that may not be the intended plan. Thank you for all you do!!



